R’Oil Can Rally 2024-Entry Form
 
The 2024 R’Oil Can will start from the BP Service Centre on the Northern motorway north bound before the Silverdale exit on the 13th July at 0800.
Report time will be 0730 to allow for the mandatory safety briefing and distribution of the instruction packs. Arrive earlier if you want to buy breakfast at the Wild Bean Café or Burger King. You can top up with fuel here too. There are plenty of petrol stations on the route.
Entry Fee $230.00 per adult. Children under15 $150.00
Entries close Sunday 23rd June to assist with accommodation planning. There are double and twin rooms available so to be sure you get the one you prefer, get your entry in ASAP. First in First served! 
Entry fee includes Rally, Morning Tea, Lunch, Dinner, Accommodation and Sunday Breakfast. 
Entries accepted for open topped VCC eligible vehicles with current Rego and WOF.
	Name of Entrant:

	Name of Navigator:

	Name of Passengers:

	Mobile Number:

	Alternate Mobile Number:

	Email Address:

	Postal Address:



	Car Make:
	Model:
	Year:



	Accommodation (Rooms all have ensuite bathrooms):

	Number of Couples:

	Number of Singles:

	Number of Children:

	Andy dietary requirements:

	Any mobility requirements:



Payment to be made to: Roil Can 2024 A/c 12 3069 0113859 02
Please use Entrant Surname and initial as a reference. E.g. North S
Email completed forms to: benbrookp.j@xtra.co.nz
Confirmation of entry will be given on receipt of entry and payment. 
All enquiries to email above or Peter Benbrook Ph 0211843479
